
MEETINGS: 

When remote assistance does not meet your needs, a meeting can be scheduled 

with a TA or tutor.  Meetings will take place in the Governance Building (new band 

office), Education Department.   

In order to allow time for everyone, meetings will  be 45—90 minutes. Please 

contact one of your Teaching Assistants or Tutors via email to arrange a meeting 

time.   

Masks are mandatory and must be worn in the Governance Building. 

St. Joseph’s Teaching Assistants: Amanda and Sherry 

EMAIL: saugeenstjosephta@gmail.com 

Youth Centre Learning Hub Tutors: Samara and Mercedes 

EMAIL: youthlhub@gmail.com 

SDSS Teaching Assistants: Donna and Sophia 

EMAIL: hsaugeenta@gmail.com  
Sophia: sophia_caudle@bwdsb.on.ca 

Library Learning Hub Tutors: Shoshanna and Oakland 

EMAIL: learninghublibrary@gmail.com 

GC Huston Teaching Assistants: Sheila, Andrea, Trina, 
Pam, Rachel, Laura 

EMAIL: publicschoolsaugeen9@gmail.com  
Trina: trina_thomas@bwdsb.on.ca  
Laura: education12020@icloud.com 

St. Mary’s students, we do not have a TA but if you need 
help please contact the Education Dept. and we will find 
someone to assist. 
Education Administrator: Mindy Gill-Johnson 

EMAIL: mindy.gill@saugeen.org 
 

Saugeen Education Teaching Assistants 

and Tutors are available to help 

Please contact them via email and they will 

try to assist you as best they can remotely. 

Please stay safe and healthy and continue to wash your hands, wear your mask and maintain social distancing. 

Contact Emails: 


